
 

 
CHRISTMAS Fundraiser with    

          
 
 
Fresh wreaths and poinsettias are now available for ordering - - whether 
for your own home, or gifts for colleagues/employees.  Your friends and 
family will enjoy this Christmas season with beautiful flowers from 
Darvonda Nurseries. 
 
The school is partnering with Darvonda for this worthy cause, as we 
fundraise for our gym & outdoor play equipment. 
 
The attached order form is due on Friday Nov. 16; please submit all 
respective monies to the school office by end of day.  Cash payments 
must be exact, and cheques can be made payable to St. Matthew’s 
Elementary School. 
 
All orders will be made available for pick up on December 4th.   
 
We hope all school families can participate in this initiative, and thank you 
in advance for your support! 


